
      
            

 


Copperton Metro Township 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER THE 2020 FEE SCHEDULE 
 
The Copperton Metro Township Council will hold a public hearing on August 19, 2020, to consider the adoption of the proposed 2020 fee schedule for the Copperton Metro Township. The hearing will begin at 6:30 pm and will be held electronically. The hearing will be held without an anchor location per Utah Code Ann. § 52-4-207(4) due to the COVID19 pandemic and the risks it poses to the health and safety. To participate, please see the following instructions: [insert webinar information]. 

All interested persons in attendance will have an opportunity to provide comments on the proposed 2020 fee schedule. 

The proposed 2020 fee schedule is available on the Copperton Metro Township website (https://coppertonutah.org/). For additional information or questions, please contact Mayor Sean Clayton at seanclayton@coppertonutah.org or (801) 615-3900. 
  
